
Gist of the First Meeting of the 
CDC Committee on Physical Education (2009-2011) 

held on 25 May 2010 
 

1. Mr KWOK Wai-cheung resigned from the post of chairperson of the 
CDC Committee on Physical Education (PE) 2009-11 with effect 
from 1 March 2010.  

2. Dr. CHOW Chi-kin was elected the new chairperson. 

3. Members received information and shared their views on the 
following topics: 

- The New Senior Secondary (NSS) PE Elective 

 The schedule of school-based assessment workshops 

 The protocol of the public practical examination of the NSS 
PE to be administered in 2012 and 2013 

- Physical Education Key Learning Area Strand-specific Content 
(Draft) (as at 2010.05.10) 


